
 
L&T Construction Wins Orders Valued ₹ 3551 Crores 

 
 

Mumbai, Oct 26, 2017: The construction arm of L&T has won orders worth ₹ 3551 crores 
across various business segments 
 
Transportation Infrastructure & Water Effluent Treatment businesses have jointly 
bagged an order worth ₹ 1123 crores from a prestigious government client for design and 
construction of smart trunk infrastructure with roads, storm water drains, water supply 
network, sewerage network, utility ducts for power & ICT, reuse water line, pedestrian 
tracks, cycle track, avenue plantation, street furniture and associated works.   
 
Transportation Infrastructure business: 
 
The business has won an engineering, procurement & construction order worth ₹ 777 crores 
from the Public Works Department, Delhi for the construction of Integrated Transit Corridor 
Development plan in and around Pragati Maidan.  
 
The project scope includes construction of cut and cover tunnels, underpass, FOB, loops, 
ramps, road work landscaping/horticulture works and other associated works.  
 
Water & Effluent Treatment Business: 
 
The business has received engineering, procurement & construction orders worth ₹ 572 
crores. 
 
An order has been secured from the Public Health Engineering Department of a major state 
government for providing Rural Water Supply and Fluorosis mitigation. The scope includes 
supply, laying and commissioning of distribution network, construction of clear water 
reservoirs and elevated storage reservoirs including house service connections. 
 
Another order has been secured from the Municipal Corporation of a major city in central 
India for providing continuous (24x7) pressurised water supply scheme in Indore district. 
The scope includes supply, laying and commissioning of distribution network, construction 
of overhead tanks and replacement of an old distribution network including house service 
connections and monitoring systems. 
 
Building & Factories Business: 
 
The Business has secured an order worth ₹ 866 crores from a prestigious government client 
for the design and construction of 22 towers (S+12 floors). The scope of works include 
construction of structure, architectural finishes and MEP works on a fast track mode. 
 
 

http://www.larsentoubro.com


 
 
Smart World & Communication Business:  
 
The Business has bagged an order worth ₹ 213 crores from Metro Link Express for 
Gandhinagar and Ahmedabad (MEGA) Company Limited for design, manufacture, supply, 
installation, testing and commissioning of Telecommunication Systems. 
 
The scope includes the following systems - Public Address System, Passenger Information 
Display, Master Clock, Centralized Data Recording, Tetra Radio Communication, Fibre Optic 
Transmission Network, CCTV surveillance and Access Control & Intrusion Detection Systems. 
 

 


